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November 23, 2019
Anosh Thomas
Kollannoor House Shanthi Nagar

Perinthalmanna, Kerala
123456A

Dear Mr. Anosh Thomas

On behalf of the International Sommelier Guild executive, | would like to extend my
sincere congratulations on your successful completion of the ISG Intermediate Wine
Certification(IWC). Your grade for the IWC in Manipal class was 80%

| would also like to take this opportunity to wish you every success should you decide to
continue your studies in ISG Avanced Wine Certificate(AWC).

The ISG website provides several resources which we encourage you to make use of as
you continue your studies, including our monthly newsletter, informational articles, wine
reviews and student blogs. For more information visit us at
www.internationalsommelier.com or contact us at info@internationalsommelier.com.

Sincerely,

R

Joseph Miller,
President
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